CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON PARK COMMISSION

The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for its regular meeting January
2, 2019. Chairperson Nancy Barnum presided.

Member’s Present: Dave Barnum, Nancy Collins, Carolyn Crowe, Tim Sassanella
and Malisse Whitmore.
Guest's Present: Robert Macleod, Thumb Area Walleye Club.

Motion by Crowe, support by Whitmore to accept meeting minutes from December 5, 2018
meeting. Motion carried.

Motion by Barnum, support by Crowe to accept meeting dates for 2019 as written. Motion
carried.

Motion by Crowe, support by Whitmore to accept Calendar of Events for 2019 as written.
Motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report: Savings: $96,541.40 Hi Yield: $142,301.38
Motion by Crowe, support by Whitmore to accept Treasurer's Report. Motion carried.

Public Comments:

Robert Macleod, representing Thumb Area Walleye Club, attended tonight’s meeting to
introduce to the board information regarding TAWC.

TAWC works with kids, SONS, is one organization they are affiliated with. They also work
with the Adult Veterans Club.

Robert is willing to fix up William P. Thompson Pond (40" Street Pond) if the board would
supply the paints/stains, etc.

He would like to bring a group of kids down to fish on June 15" from 10am - ? The board
informed Robert he would need to bring in a copy of liability insurance before taking the
kids to the pond. ‘

Robert is planning on attending March 6, 2019 meeting to discuss further details.

Motion by Crowe, support by Whitmore to adjourn. Motion carried.
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